
English:  
This week we are going to be receiving a special letter from Julia Donaldson asking 
us to think of a new character that could be added to the Gruffalo story. We will be 
thinking of our own character and writing a short story about how our character 
meets the Gruffalo/ Mouse. We will be focusing on making sure we use finger spaces 
and full stops when we write our sentences.  
  

Phonics:    
We are recapping phase 3 sounds and this week we are going to be 
looking at the sounds: 
oo, ar, or, ur, ow  
We are also going through our tricky words and using them in sentences: 
he, she, be, her, my, me, we, are, was, they, all, you  

Maths: 
In maths this week we are going to carry on with our measuring. We 
will be measuring objects around the classroom using cubes and then 
will use a ruler and measuring in cm.  
We will also be focusing on ordering numbers and will be looking at 
counting in 2’s and what patterns we can notice.    

 

Homework: 
Your child will be bringing home reading books this week. They will be able to 
change books on a Monday, Wednesday and Thursday. Please make sure you 
are reading with your child daily.  
 
Your child will bring home a purple homework folder on Friday. Please 
support them to complete the activities and bring back to school by 
Wednesday.  
 
Your child will have a spelling test each Friday. I will send spellings home on 
Monday and their first spelling test will be on Friday (24th)  
Please support your child in learning their spelling words.   
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Action Points: 
★ PE is on Tuesday & Friday so please make sure that your child has a full PE kit in school 
and that every item is named.    

★ The weather is beginning to change this week so please make sure your child has a 
coat/raincoat with them in case!  

★ Please ensure that your child has their own pencil case that contains writing pencils, 
colouring pencils, a whiteboard pen, scissors and a glue stick.  Some children’s 
whiteboard pen or gluestick have run out. We do say to bring it back home to you so you 
are aware and can provide them with a new one.   

★ On Tuesday afternoon we will be attending a multskills PE afternoon. Your child may 
come home in their PE kits. Please make sure PE kits are back in school ready for PE on 
Friday.  

★  On Monday during our science lesson we will be taking part in a taste test. Please let 
me know if your child has any allergies.  

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 
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